
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Northern Moraine Wastewater Reclamation District (NMWRD) 

Advertisement for Bids 

Generator Maintenance Services 

 

NMWRD is accepting Bids for generator maintenance services at its wastewater facilities.  The Bid 
Opening will be on March 7, 2023, at 1:00 pm at the District Office, 113 Timber Trail, Island 
Lake, IL 60042.  At that time, all bids received will be publicly opened and read.  Bids will not be 
accepted after that time or by fax.  Bids may be mailed via US Postal Service to NMWRD, PO Box 
240, Island Lake, IL 60042 or delivered by hand, UPS, FedEx, or courier to the District Office, 113 
Timer Tail, Island Lake, IL 60042.  There will be an optional pre-bid meeting at 1:00 pm on 
February 21, 2023, at the District Office, 113 Timber Trail, Island Lake, IL 60042. 

Bid Specifications and requirements may be obtained in person at the District’s Office, and are 
posted on the District’s website at www.NMWRD.org. 

(Published in the Northwest Herald)  

http://www.nmwrd.org/

